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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 
 
To: Utah Public Service Commission 
 
From: Utah Division of Public Utilities 
  Chris Parker, Director 
  Artie Powell, Manager Energy Section 
  Thomas Brill, Technical Consultant 
  Carolyn Roll, Utility Analyst 
  Sam Liu, Utility Analyst 
   
Date: April 26, 2012 
 
Re: Proposed Changes to Street and Area Lighting Schedules and Regulation, Advice No. 12-

02, Docket No. 12-035-T02, Advice No. 12-02, DPU Review and Recommendation -- 
Approval 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION (Approval) 
The Division of Public Utilities (Division) recommends that the Public Service Commission 

(Commission) approve Rocky Mountain Power’s (Company) proposed modifications to Street 

and Area Lighting Schedules and Regulations, with an effective date of May 5, 2012.   

ISSUE AND DISCUSSION 

On April 5, 2012, the Company filed its modified tariff pages for Regulation 12, “Line 

Extensions,” Schedule 7, “Security Area Lighting,” and Schedule 11, “Street Lighting, 

Company-Owned System.”  This tariff clarification filing makes changes to the Company’s 

street lighting tariffs that will clean up and better clarify service provisions for street lighting 

customers.  The filing also improves consistency across street lighting tariffs.  The Division 

recommends that the Commission approve it. 
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CC:  Dave Taylor, RMP 
 Michele Beck, OCS 


